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On October 4, 2017, at about 0300 hours the Lemoore Police Officers 
were dispatched to the 1000 block of N. Lemoore Ave. for a physical 
disturbance and reports of a gun shot being heard in the area. A gun shot 
victim was later located at a gas station in the 700 block of N. Lemoore Ave.

An investigation revealed that the victim was in the 1000 block of 
Janine Way which is about 1 block east of 1000 N. Lemoore Ave. He was 
approached by two males identified as Beunju Moon (3/12/82) and Ricardo 
Cervantes (8/11/93). One of the males brandished a pistol and they 
proceeded to rob the victim. An altercation ensued and one of the suspects 
shot the victim in the leg during the robbery. 

The two males were later arrested. Video surveillance from a building 
nearby showed the two suspects and a female fleeing the crime scene. 
Additional video surveillance showed a female identified as Alejandra Maria
Hernandez as being with the two male suspects after the crime occurred the 
same day at a business in the 1100 block of N. Lemoore Ave. 

Alejandra is currently a person of interest in this investigation. The 
Lemoore Police Department is asking anyone with information about 
Alejandra’s whereabouts to call Detective Sergeant Santos at 559-924-9574.
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